
 

FEBRUARY 2024 MEETING OF MANITOWISH WATERS SNO-SKEETER 

The mee&ng was called to order by President Barry Hopkins on February 6, 2024 at 7pm at the Pea 
Patch.  INTRODUCTION of all members and guests. 

SECRETARY REPORT   Approved 

TREASURERS REPORT    Approved 

TRAIL REPORT   Unfortunately, there is NO trail report due to the fact our trails are not open because we 
s&ll have NO SNOW.   THANK YOU TO THE WHITE THUNDER RIDERS THAT CAME DOWN AND BRUSHED 
OUR TRAILS AND 4 MEMBERS CAME DOWN AND ATTENDED THIS MEETING. 

FUNDRAISERS   Thank you to Ye Old Shillelagh for hos&ng our breakfast on January 14th 

                              SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2024 BREAKFAST AT THE PEA PATCH.  8AM-NOON                    
DON’T MISS OUT ON BARRY’S WONDERFUL STUFFED FRENCH TOAST. 

                                SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2024 WINTERFEST RENDEZVOUS AT THE GROOMER BARN 
FROM 10AM TO 6PM.  THE DRAWING FOR THE 2024 ARCTIC CAT ZR8000 RR WILL BE AT 6PM.       
TICKETS FOR THE SLED ARE AVAILABLE AT LOCAL BUSINESSES AND WILL BE ON SALE THE DAY OF THE 
RENDEZVOUS.  GREAT RAFFLE PRIZES, BONFIRE, GREAT FOOD, KIDS GAMES AND MAYBE EVEN GROOMER 
RIDES.  [SNOWSLIDE IS DOUBTFUL} THIS EVENT IS FUN FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY! 

WE’RE LOOKING FOR RAFFLE PRIZES IF ANYONE HAS SOMETHING THEY’D LIKE TO DONATE OR ARE 
CREATIVE AND COULD PUT A RAFFLE BASKET TOGETHER.  THEY CAN BE DROPPED OFF AT THE PEA 
PATCH. 

                                THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2024 SPAGHETTI DINNER AT RUSTIC ROADHOUSE 4-7PM 

Next year’s snowmobile to be raffled off will be an ARCTIC CAT RIOT 858 WITH A 146 TRACK. 

We will be hos&ng the Vilas County Alliance dinner mee&ng on March 22nd at the Rus&c. 

We have a number of members that ride the 500  mile  SNOWBALL CANCER ride and this year the actual 
ride has been cancelled due to lack of snow but they are s&ll asking for dona&ons to support the 
founda&on.  This organiza&on gives vouchers, gid cer&ficates, gas cards etc. to families bafling cancer.  
To donate go to donate.snowballcancer.org. 

March mee&ng will be elec&on of officers.  Up for reelec&on will be Bob Skrobot for Vice President, Chris 
Troller for Treasurer, Ben Reichert, Mark Smit and Lynn Schroeder for Board of Directors. 

Next mee&ng will be March 5, 2024 at the Pea Patch at 7pm 

 

Respechully submifed 

Merry Perkins, Secretary 



   

  


